
 

 

Joint Pre-Sanctified Liturgy with St. George 

Wednesday, April 3 
 

Following we host a potluck dinner with typically 

more than 100 in attendance.  Please bring a larger 

quantity Lenten dish to share!   
 

Please bring your dish to the kitchen prior to 
liturgy, and we will have help to receive your 

dish.  Ovens will be on to keep dishes warm. 
 

What to bring: 

Salad 

Vegetable dish/side dish 

Entrée 

Dessert 
 

There will be a sign up board in the hall. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact any of 
The Belles Ministry Team 

 

 


